

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"We can do hard things."

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

January 14, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families.

We are almost at the end of our second marking period. I am so happy to have all of the students back in the building. Although the decision to go virtual is never easy, I feel that it was best to do after the holidays with the growing number of positive cases. Please continue to take the proper precautions if your children are experiencing possible COVID symptoms, or they have been in close contact with someone who has tested positive. If you are unsure about our COVID procedures, please refer to the plan which is posted on our website or contact the school office. We need to keep communication open to help keep our school safe.

Here are some important dates for the coming weeks:

- NO SCHOOL, MLK, Jr. Day January 18
- End of 2nd Marking Period January 22
- Catholic Schools Week January 25-29
- 11:50 AM Dismissal January 29
- Midterms Grades 5-8 February 2-4

An email went home this week that contained an order form for Catholic Schools Week t-shirts. The students who purchase them will be able to wear them on Thursday of Catholic Schools Week. All of the Catholic Schools Week information will be sent home next week. We are trying to make it a great experience for the students regardless of the restrictions in place.

Finally, I would like to thank Mr. Balagot for putting together our Open House video, and Ms. Durning for printing our brochures for Catholic Schools Week. Your contributions and efforts are what help make St. Stan's such a great school!

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers.

Regards,

Lori Hodder Principal